
 
 

   
   
                  

                                                                                                                                                                     
 

           

 
   

 

30th September 2024 

 

Important Product Update 

 

Wockhardt Hypurin® Porcine Reusable Cartridge Pen Availability 

(AutoPen Classic supplied by Owen Mumford) 

 

You may be aware that Owen Mumford plan to discontinue their AutoPen Classic reusable, 

insulin delivery pens which are compatible with our following Hypurin (porcine insulin) 

products: 

 Hypurin Porcine 30/70 Mix Cartridges - PL 29831/0119 

 Hypurin Porcine Isophane Cartridges - PL 29831/0122 

 Hypurin Porcine Neutral Cartridges - PL 29831/0124 
 

Please note there is no immediate need for patients currently using Autopen Classic 

insulin pens to change their devices. As specified in the instruction leaflet ‘The Autopen 

Classic’ can be used for up to two years’ [1]  

Owen Mumford have indicated an expected date of discontinuation based on current 

demand of March 2025. Both 21 and 42 unit pens are affected.  

Wockhardt are taking every step to ensure minimal disruption to patients using Hypurin 

Porcine Cartridges. Although there is no compatible pen immediately available to order, 

please be assured that Wockhardt remain committed to keeping Hypurin insulin available for 

patients and we anticipate a new, Hypurin-compatible pen to be available from Sept/Oct 

2025.  

Patients can still obtain new Autopen Classics up until March 25, and therefore the short gap 

in availability should be manageable provided there are no artificial surges in demand. 

Details of the pens affected: 

Product Autopen Classic 1 Unit  

Product Code AN3810 

PIP Code 273-3178 

GTIN 05016189381019 

Expected Date of 
Discontinuation 

March 2025 

Product Autopen Classic 2 Units  

Product Code AN3800   

PIP Code 260-3561 

GTIN 05016189380012 

Expected Date of 
Discontinuation 

March 2025 

 

https://www.medicines.org.uk/emc/product/1672/smpc
https://www.medicines.org.uk/emc/product/1671/smpc
https://www.medicines.org.uk/emc/product/1674/smpc


 
 

   
   
                  

                                                                                                                                                                     
 

           

 
   

 

For pen information and update on supply, please contact Owen Mumford Customer 

Services Team on 01993 812021 or customerserviceUK@owenmumford.com 

 

For any general enquires on Hypurin Porcine Insulin please call +44 1978 661261 or email 

enquiries@wockhardt.co.uk 
 

 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Ravi Limaye   
Managing Director 
 
 
 

1. Autopen Classic Instructions for Use. Owen Mumford www.owenmumford.com 
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